
Feedback: KwaZulu-Natal GPSSBC Provincial Chamber 

meeting - 27 January 2025 
 

Disbandment of Department of Transport Task Team (DTT) 

The PSA approached the Provincial Chamber of the GPSSBC to have the Departmental Task Team 

disbanded after the DTT failed on numerous occasions to discuss and resolve pertinent issues raised by 

organised labour. The PSA indicated to the GPSSBC that some of the members of the DTT from the 

employer do not attend DTT meetings where they are supposed to give clarity on issues raised and 

provide solutions. 

 

The employer indicated that the Head of Department has assured the GPSSBC that the DTT will discuss 

pending issues and resolutions would be made available to the GPSSBC Provincial Chamber. 

 

The GPSSBC resolved that parties should convene a multi-lateral meeting to discuss pending issues and 

if that does not materialise, the decision on whether or not to disband the DTT will be taken during the 

meeting to be held in March 2025. 

 

Members will be informed of the developments. For more information, please contact Nkosenye Ndlovu 

on 082 880 8979. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL GENERAL PUBLIC SERVICE SECTORAL 

BARGAINING COUNCIL (GPSSBC) 

07-02-2025 

 


